
 
Virtual CPD - E Safety Update 

#covid19EDU 
 
 
 

You are invited to our E Safety Briefing in association with E Safe Global.  
This will be a virtual CPD session held via video call through Google Meet.  

 
  Tuesday 12th January 2021 at 3.15pm 

 
or 
 

Thursday 14th January 2021 at 3pm  
 

Sessions will last for 40 minutes each 
 

 
The theme of the session is ​‘what is happening in the digital environment during 

Covid – a look at trends and themes that are affecting young people’.   
 

The session aims to provide an overview and insight into how the digital environment 
is being used by young people.  Looking at apps/streaming and other content young 
people are accessing, the session will give some advice on what to look out for and 

what to do to be more aware as a professional. 
 

The session will also outline some key resources that can be used to safeguard 
young people at school and at home. 

 
 
If you are interested in taking part please email ​julia.small@ictinschools.org​ with 
details of which session you would like to attend. 
 
We will then contact you with  joining instructions. 
 

ICT in Schools Team  

mailto:julia.small@ictinschools.org

